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Business and Professional Women of Aurora 

November 2,  2017 

Mimi’s Café 

205 South Abilene Street 

Aurora, CO 

5:30  p.m., Networking 

 

Cheryl Rotkovich, President                                            

303-807-8745 (cell)                       

crbalbooks@gmail.com 

 

 

Felicia Stanton 

Vice President—Programs 

303-752-1372 (home) 

303-807-4973 (cell) 

feliciastanton@comcast.net 

 

Teresa McEldowney, Treasurer    

303-759-3627 (home)                    

303-947-2209 (cell)              

t_mceldowney@msn.com 

 

Kay O’Connell, Recording   

Secretary                                    

303-751-2730 (home)                     

kay.oconnell@gmail.com 

 

Mary Ellen Lewis,                 

Corresponding Secretary and 

Newsletter Editor                       

303-757-2535 (home)                    

303-229-1821 (cell)                    

melephant17@aol.com 

 

Official Mail Address:                

Business and Professional 

Women of Aurora 

 c/o Teresa McEldowney 

4035 So Dillon Way,  #101 

Aurora, CO  80014 

 

Web site:    

www.BPWColorado/Aurora 

RSVP For Meetings: 

t_mceldowney@msn.com               

 

 

 

Officers—2016-2017 

RSVP:  t_mceldowney@msn.com by October  30 ,  2017 

6:00 p.m. Dinner, followed by Speaker 

                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

. 

 

 

 

<Miranda Markel, Speaker 

“Consulting Career Path with Hitachi” 

Miranda Markel is a Senior Manager in Hitachi Consulting’s Energy and 

Environmental Efficiency practice.  She helps clients bring together a wide range 

of ideas, insights and best practices to craft focused, practical solutions in the 

areas of strategy execution, process transformation and management, new 

business development, and organizational design and transformation.  Her 

client list includes companies across the Telecommunications, Media, Non-profit 

and Industrial Industries.  She plans to talk about how she first discovered 

consulting, getting started at the firm and the experiences she has had while 

working for Hitachi.   

 

 



 

 

 

Letter from Cheryl, your President 

                  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P A G E  2  

Dear Special People: 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To  

Enjoy 

To share 

To remember 
 

I do hope to see you on November 2 at Mimi’s. 

Cheryl 

Cheryle Derman 
October 18 
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Business and Professional Women – Aurora 

Wednesday, October 4, 2017 

Aurora City Council Candidate Forum 

BPW Aurora co-sponsored this event with the League of Women Voters, Aurora Chamber, Aurora Elec-

tion Commission and Aurora Sentinel. President Cheryl Rotkovich, Teresa McEldowney, Kay O’Connell, 

Mary Ellen Lewis, Debbie Gilliard, Cheryle Derman, Marsha Berzins and Felicia Stanton decorated the city 

council chambers, provided food, acted as moderators and timekeepers, and generally were available to make 

the event go well. This event was televised and will be repeated on Comcast Channel 8 throughout the month of 

October, prior to the November elections. 

Next Meetings:      November 2, Mimi’s Café, Aurora; 5:30 networking, 6:00 dinner  

Speaker:  Miranda Markel, Senior Manager, Hitachi Consulting  Energy  Solutions  “Consulting Career Path 

with Hitachi” 

 December 7 – Holiday Potluck dinner and party, Mary Ellen Lewis’s home 

Kay O’Connell, Recording Secretary 

 

to a 

Party 

Join some of the Denver alums from Phi Chi Theta on November 26,  and watch the Denver  

Broncos play the Oakland Raiders. 

Where:  1886 South Poplar Street, Denver 

Time:  Game starts at 2:25 p.m.,  Come at 1 p.m.  for a potluck lunch.   

RSVP:  Mary Ellen  - melephant17@aol.com    


